E.H. WELLS
STATE GEOLOGIST

STATE LAND OFFICE

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

January 5, 1933

Mr. J. D. Hunter
State 0il & Gas Imspector
Carlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hunter:

This is in reference to the
W. A. Scott-Kaiser No. 1 Well in Sec.
7, T. 18 S., Re. 27 E,, Eddy County.

Mr. Thomas McClure, State
Engineer, is very anxious to learn
the status of the above noted well,
as evidently it is being turned into
an artesian well. X wonder if you would
be kind enough to make an inspection of
this well the first time it is convenient
for you and send a report of same to this
office.

Very truly yours,

Ldla Belle Franks



